
New House Captains announced ahead of the 81st Members’ Meeting  

• New House Captains announced for the Members’ Meeting presented by Audrain Motorsport.  

• 81st Members’ Meeting takes place Saturday 13 & Sunday 14 April 2024.  

• Early bird tickets available to Members and Fellows of the Goodwood Road Racing Club at 

goodwood.com before Sunday 31 December. 

Goodwood is excited to announce the four new House Captains for the Members’ Meeting presented by 

Audrain Motorsport.   

The 81st Members’ Meeting will see a change of guard in the annual competition to win the House 

Shield. Fiercely competitive on the track and equally keen to win the House Shield away from the racing, 

the new House Captains are World Touring Car Champion Andy Priaulx (Aubigny), nine-time Le Mans 

winner Tom Kristensen (Darnley), three-time British Touring Car Champion Gordon Shedden (Methuen) 

and IndyCar Champion Dario Franchitti (Torbolton).  

Frequent competitors at Goodwood’s headline motorsport events, Andy Priaulx won the RAC TT 

Celebration at this year’s Revival, and placed second in the Gerry Marshall Trophy at the 80th Members’ 

Meeting, with fellow new House Captain Gordon Shedden coming home in third place. Tom Kristensen 

and Dario Franchitti have also taken to the historic Circuit over the years, with Kristensen coming third in 

the St Mary’s Trophy at the 2023 Revival. Involved both on and off the track, Franchitti unveiled Gordon 

Murray Automotive’s T.33 Spider at the 80th Members’ Meeting, alongside Professor Gordon Murray and 

The Duke of Richmond.    

A firm favourite amongst visitors, the House Games have become a mainstay of the modern Members’ 

Meeting. Taking place around the event – and not confined to the track – the Goodwood Road Racing 

Club’s Members and Fellows each belong to one of four houses. The houses – whose titles all relate back 

to the Estate – are Aubigny, descending from The Duke of Richmond’s French title ‘The Duke of 

Aubigny’, Darnley and Metheun, both of which originate from The Duke of Richmond’s Scottish titles and 

Torbolton, deriving from ‘Baron Methuen of Torbolton’. Members and Fellows can take part in activities 

such as croquet, sheep herding and the hotly-contested Tug of War, to win points for their houses, with 

the winning house taking home the Shield at the end of the weekend, the off-track festivities become 

equally as competitive as the racing.  

At the 80th Members’ Meeting this year, the House Games saw Darnley take home the trophy with 

21,268 winning points – as championed by former House Captain Jochen Mass. Our previous House 

Captains – British GT Champion Anthony Reid (Methuen), 5-time Le Mans winner Emanuele Pirro 

(Torbolton), former Formula 1 driver and 24 Hours Le Mans winner Jochen Mass (Darnley) and ASCAR 

Racing Series winner Nicolas Minassian (Aubigny) – have championed their respective houses since the 

inception of the modern Members’ Meeting in 2014. Thanked by The Duke of Richmond at the 80th 

Members’ Meeting prizegiving, Goodwood has been delighted to have such incredible House Captains 

bringing together our Members and Fellows for the past decade.   

With 2024 marking ten years since Goodwood revived the Members’ Meeting, the 81st gathering makes 

for the perfect occasion to see the handover of the House Captaincies. More information on the House 

Shield and Games on offer at Members’ Meeting next year can be found on our website here.  

https://www.goodwood.com/
https://www.goodwood.com/motorsport/members-meeting/explore/house-competition/


Andy Priaulx, World Touring Car Champion and new House Captain of Aubigny, said: “Of course, I hope 

Aubigny can win the House Shield, but first and foremost it’s an honour to be chosen as a House Captain at the 

Members’ Meeting. We are all racing drivers, so we want to win, but we’re there for the Club members and we 

want to have some fun.” 

Gordon Shedden, British Touring Car Champion and new House Captain of Methuen, said: “Methuen has 

won the Shield more times than any other House so that’s a big act to follow, but it’s also fun because the 

Members’ Meeting is such a great event and it’s good to get involved as a Captain alongside the racing.” 

Dario Franchitti, IndyCar Champion, Indy500 winner and new House Captain of Torbolton, said: “I’m 

really enjoying my historic racing, especially at the Revival and Members’ Meeting. This year I have the extra 

challenge of motivating the Torbolton team in all the fun and games. Winning the Shield would be good, but just 

getting involved as a House Captain is an honour in itself.” 

Tom Kristensen, nine-time Le Mans winner and new House Captain of Darnley, said: “It’s a pleasure to be 

chosen to lead Darnley at the Members’ Meeting. I think I speak for all the new House Captains when I say that 

we’re looking forward not only to going to head-to-head on the track, but also encouraging our houses to victory 

in the House Shield competition.” 

The new House Captains will join Members and Fellows at the 81st Members’ Meeting presented by 

Audrain Motorsport for a thrilling weekend of timeless racing, demonstrations, competitive House Games 

and off-track festivities.  

Tickets for the 81st Members’ Meeting are available to Goodwood Road Racing Club Members and 

Fellows here. Further information about joining the Fellowship, including the host of benefits on offer, is 

available here.  

-ENDS- 

Notes to Editors: 

81st Members’ Meeting presented by Audrain Motorsport will take place on Saturday 13 & Sunday 

14 April 2024. 

Tickets 

Tickets can be purchased by Members and Fellows of the Goodwood Road Racing Club 

at goodwood.com or by calling the Ticket Office on 01243 755055. 

*** 

Contact 

For more information about Goodwood’s motorsport events, please contact Katharine Morgan, 

PR Manager: Katharine.Morgan@goodwood.com 

For all other press enquiries please contact: media@goodwood.com 

Imagery and news from Goodwood are available from our Press & Media site. 

Stay up to date with all future announcements and on-event action across our social channels: 

X (formerly Twitter) | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube 

https://ticketing.goodwood.com/PagesPublic/UserControlled/UserDefined.aspx?page=Members-Meeting&_ga=2.173370087.554662556.1701079704-1798206253.1674661095&_gac=1.57514456.1700482431.Cj0KCQiApOyqBhDlARIsAGfnyMpDo2DbSqe8AW-sOkdBQA7xM4y8dwxk_yKdBQb8JYff6W-lsvBiLQwaApcyEALw_wcB&_gl=1*153nbwq*_ga*MTc5ODIwNjI1My4xNjc0NjYxMDk1*_ga_TJK5JL1FP2*MTcwMTE2NTQ3Ny4xMTQuMS4xNzAxMTcwNjk4LjYwLjAuMA..
https://www.goodwood.com/motorsport/grrc-membership/
https://www.goodwood.com/
mailto:Katharine.Morgan@goodwood.com
mailto:media@goodwood.com
https://www.goodwood.com/media-centre/
https://twitter.com/GoodwoodRRC?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.facebook.com/GoodwoodRRC/
https://www.instagram.com/goodwoodrrc/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/GoodwoodRRC


*** 

About the 81st Members’ Meeting presented by Audrain Motorsport  

The Goodwood Members’ Meeting is an access-all-areas, epic weekend of motor racing, hosted by 

and exclusively for the Goodwood Road Racing Club. 

As well as a full programme of racing, the Members’ Meeting features all kinds of cars from classic 

tin-tops and GTs, to motorcycles and open wheeled Formula 3 and F1 machines, offering visitors a 

friendly and intimate atmosphere. A winning formula of spectacular cars, high -speed track 

demonstrations, car launches, fun-packed festivities and great entertainment, along with the very 

best food and drink. 

Founded by the Duke of Richmond, the annual event aims to recreate the atmosphere and 

camaraderie of the original BARC Members’ Meetings held at Goodwood throughout the 1950s 

and 1960s. 

 *** 

About the Goodwood Road Racing Club 

The Goodwood Road Racing Club (GRRC) is the community of motorsport enthusiasts at the 

core of Goodwood’s iconic events and motoring legacy. The club is a growing community of all 

ages who share The Duke of Richmond’s passion for motorsport.  

With a host of benefits, entry fellowship status is open to all at £79 per year . Joining the GRRC 

Fellowship is the only way to become a full GRRC Member. 

 

https://www.goodwood.com/motorsport/grrc-membership/join-the-grrc-fellowship/
https://www.goodwood.com/motorsport/grrc-membership/join-the-grrc-fellowship/

